
Dear Mike Cargile,  March 2024 

Congratulations! Your candidacy and campaign have been endorsed by Concerned Parents 
of California PAC and California Parent’s Union (CPU). Throughout the state, members of CPU 
are at the forefront of the fight for a restoration of parent’s rights. Your honest pledge to support 
a parent’s right to choose what they believe is best for their own children earned you our sincere 
support! 

Parenting is non-partisan. Making informed choices for our own children should not be 
controversial. No matter what side of a parent’s rights issue you are on, parents are the best person 
to advocate for their child and your family. We may not always agree but we can always agree that 
we love our own children and we want and know what’s best for them. CPU aims to give parents, 
grandparents and educators the tools and resources to empower them to do what they think is 
best for their children and families. We look forward to working together with you in the future 
on issues affecting parents rights.  

It’s plain to see that California is at the precipice of a steep cliff and also at a fork in the 
road. In the last two and three years we have seen an administrative state completely usurp the 
basic rights and liberties of Californians - especially parents and grandparents. We The People 
of California have determined that this, as a future, is untenable. We desire that the government 
remember it governs by the consent of the people, stay true to the Constitutional principles on 
which it was formed, and realize that protection of the family and parent’s rights are the key to a 
bright and prosperous future for our communities in California.  

Supporting and electing representatives who hold these same principles is essential to 
preserve this bright future and California Parents United looks forward to partnering with you in 
your campaign. Best of luck in your campaign efforts from all of us at CPU! 

Sincerely,  
Tracy L. Henderson, Esq., CPU President and Founder  
Kristin Hurley, Public and Media Relations Director 
James Bradley, CPU Board of Directors 
Steve Henderson, Education and Political Director, Treasurer 
Allesandro Manno, CPU Board of Directors 
Kasia Williams, CPU Legislative Affairs Director 



CPU Pledge 

I understand CPU gives parents, grandparents and educators the tools 
and resources to empower them to stand up for what they think is best for 
their own children and families. Fundamental to my mission as a 
candidate is my full support of parents in their roles as primary educators 
who have the ultimate decision-making authority regarding all aspects of 
the physical, intellectual, spiritual and mental well-being of their children. 

I, Mike Cargile, pledge to always support and advocate for a 
parent’s and grandparent’s right to choose what they believe is 
in their own children’s best interest.  

Date:______________ _________________________ 
Mike Cargile 
Candidate for Congressional District 35 

1 March 2024 


